From: Bridget Mann

Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 8:28 AM

To: Bridget Mann

Subject: ARP HEERF III eRefund

Dear CACC Student,

Congratulations! Based on review of your completed 2020-2021 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) or electronic extenuating need submission and information contained in your student record, you meet the qualifications to receive a HEERF III grant. These grant funds are part of the CARES HEERF III American Rescue Plan.

The grant refunds were processed yesterday, July 26, 2021. You should be able to see the amount of your refund posted on your student account when you log in and look under "Electronic Refunds". Since you enrolled in direct deposit your refund will post to your bank account in 3 to 5 days depending on your bank. Please contact the College if you have any questions.

We hope you are having a great Summer term!

Sincerely, Bridget Mann Accountant Central Alabama Community College 1675 Cherokee Road Alexander City, AL 35010 256-215-4257 brmann01@cacc.edu

CACC

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments to it is intended only for the named recipient and may be legally privileged and include confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, distribution or copying of this e-mail or its attachments is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately of that fact by return e-mail and any attachments to it.